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Statement by India
Mr. President,
India welcomes the delegation of Norway. We appreciate Norway’s efforts to implement recommendations accepted during the second cycle of its UPR. 
2.	We note with satisfaction steps taken by Norway such as strengthening of its Constitution by adopting a separate chapter on human rights, establishment of the National Human Rights Institution and appointment of a Committee to analyse gender equality issues in relation to children and young people, including gender typical-education, career choices and gender stereotypes. 
3.	India recommends the following to Norway:
1. Continue developing policies to ensure access to employment, housing, health-care services and education by national minorities
1. Implement effective measures to eliminate gender wage gap
1. Ensure inclusive education targeting those belonging to vulnerable groups such as children from ethnic minorities and children with disabilities
1. Ensure non-discrimination and equality among all its citizens
4.	India wishes Norway every success for its UPR.

Thank you, Mr. President.
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